
 
 
Wenonah Historical Society - General Meeting 
January 12, 2024 
Called to order by Gustavo De Maio, 1st VP at 7:05pm 
 
Gustavo De Maio spoke:  
1. David Carter has resigned as treasurer; SaraRose Christodoulou   
            was appointed by the Board to take his place. 
2. December’s meeting - Holiday Party 

a. 48 people attended at the Telford Inn 
b. Survey to go out; feedback needed to update planning 

 
SaraRose Christodoulou reported: 
1. 2 CDs and balances to be reported at next general meeting 

a. $ 5,279.84 checking balance as of 1/12/24 7pm 
2. Dues are due $15.00 per household  

a. Some members paid at the Holiday party  
b. Some members paid the first two weeks of January 
c. Members who have not paid may use Venmo or mail check to  

PO Box 32 
 
Gustavo De Maio informed the membership: 
1. New website has events and list of presentations 
 a. there will only be 1 website once the old and new are merged 
2. Volunteers needed for refreshments for each meeting 
 a. February: Joe Mingari 
 b. March: Eileen and Colleen with a St. Patrick’s theme 
3. Program Chair is still needed 
 
Larry Smith reported: 
1. In 2023 10 house plaques were sold 
 a. 4 are currently being made 
2. Display case - no immediate plans to update 
 a. Archives are still being organized 
 
Adjourned 7:19pm motioned by David Carter, second by Larry Smith 
Tonight’s program: Home Sweet Home by Larry & Sue Smith 
 
 
 
 
 
 


